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TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
JULY 25, 2012 
TOWN HALL 

WORKING MEETING 
5:00 PM 

 
 
 
 
Board Members Present: David A. Smith, Jr., Chairman 

Julie Hannum 
Rene C. Wood 

     
Others Present:  Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator 
    Jennifer Goewey, Assistant to Town Administrator 
     
          
Chairman Smith called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding the appointment of an Acting Police Chief. Selectman Hannum 
moved to appoint Eric R. Munson III, as Acting Police Chief for a one year term pending a 
signed contract, seconded by Selectmen Wood. The motion carried unanimously.   
 
Sam Sorrentino from Cutting Edge Audio/Video was present to discuss possible 
amplification systems. It was consensus of the Board to follow up with CTSB and review 
proposals from Cutting Edge Audio/Video. 
  
Selectman Wood moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Selectman Hannum. The 
motion carried unanimously.  
 
 
Chairman Smith adjourned the meeting at 6:48 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Jennifer Goewey 
Assistant to Town Administrator 
 
  


